
Fred Hahn BUILDING A BETTER ONTARIO Candace Rennick 

President      Secretary-Treasurer 

 

 
 
April 13, 2017 
 
 
Dear CUPE Locals: 
 
 
In an attempt to better service locals in the language of their choice, we are asking 
locals to identify with CUPE Ontario if you would prefer to receive French material by 
mail.   
 
CUPE Ontario presently does not have a method to track this information so we are 
asking locals to assist us with this.   Please contact Shadi Golic at 905-739-9739 ext 
615 or by email at sgolic@cupe.on.ca. 
 
Please contact me directly should you have any questions or concerns. 
 
In Solidarity, 

 
 
 
 

Candace Rennick 
Secretary-Treasurer 
 
;sg/cope343 
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